Craig, Sondra 21-161 2

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 6:15 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Riverside Park Venue

From: Kay Schroeder <giraffe1147@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 3:54 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Riverside Park Venue

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe i

Dear Council Members,
Please do not vote to turn the North end of Riverside park into a "wedding" venue and Airbnb. As a resident of
RiverPlace apartments and a volunteer patrol person in the International gardens, | have concerns over noise, parking

and safety.

If the city feels this building needs to be a commercial venue; a coffee/ice cream shop along with a gift, canoe and
kayak rental shop would be a better fit for city residents and guests that frequent Riverside park.

Also, with the stimulus money you have or will receive, please consider building up Front Street ASAP.
Thank You!

Kathryn Schroeder



